



ATHENS TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION
Regular Meeting
August 3, 2020

[bookmark: _GoBack]The regular meeting of the Athens Township Planning Commission was called to order on Monday, August 3, 2020 at 7:04PM by Chairwoman, Marion Carling.

Present:  Clif Cheeks, Marion Carling, Rebecca Miller and Ronald Reagan.  Jason Rogers was unable to attend.

Max P. Gannon #20-03

	 Max Gannon was present for recommendation of a 2-lot subdivision of parcel #09-021.00-214-000-000 on Miller Road.  Motion to review the plan was made by Ronald Reagan and was seconded by Clif Cheeks. Motion passed unanimously. The plan was reviewed, and no deficiencies were noted. 

	Clif Cheeks motioned to recommend preliminary/final approval, and Ronald Reagan seconded. Motion was unanimously approved.

Gary/Sandra DeVoe #20-04

	There was no one in attendance to present the 2-lot subdivision of parcel #09-019.00-103-000-000 on McCardle Road. No discussion was held, and no action was taken.


Motion to approve the meeting minutes from June 1, 2020 was made by Rebecca Miller and seconded by Clif Cheeks. Motion was approved with Ronald Reagan abstaining as he was absent from that meeting

Chairwoman Carling adjourned the meeting at 7:40PM as there was no other business before the commission.


				Respectfully submitted,


				
				Cynthia Parrish, Secretary





